Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 4:59 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

| do not agree to build a garbage station on 109A church street lidcombe. | have lived in Lidcombe for over a decade.
This is all a residential area. There are so many people here. Building a garbage dump can affect our daily lives and
children's growth. | hope you can build the garbage station to a distant mountainous area. Stay away from
residential areas. Thank you.
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